
Hello ETSU Students and Faculty, 

 
Please be advised that, after July 11th, 2021, instructional software provided 
online via GoldLab will be moved to our AppStream services. Additionally, 
MatLab will no longer be available for streaming.  

If you have not yet moved to ETSU’s AppStream services, additional 
information, login links, and information about support can be found on the 
AppStream website: https://www.etsu.edu/helpdesk/software/appstream.php  

For additional information, or assistance with the services, please contact 
Information Technology Services’ department of Research Computing Services 
at 423-439-6457 or email currie@etsu.edu  
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